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At the first calling of the above Review, Members have requested additional information and 
clarification from planning officers. The following is our response to the matters raised: 
 

 In respect of matter A, officers must respectfully point out that no additional 
information or clarification has been received from the Agent in respect of the 
request for the submission of a supporting statement/written statement confirming 
the exact use of the agricultural shed which planning permission was sought for. 
The information provided by the Agent in his email of the 9th July 2022 merely 
repeats the information already available to officers and Members. 
 

 In respect of matter B, officers are of the opinion that the previous planning 
permission (reference 20/00273/PP) is capable of being legally revoked by the 
applicant should Members so require it to be. 

 


